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To whom it may concern:

I would like to recommend Pedro Pablo Vega Guerrero. He works for me developing a video game for a
course of Community Dentistry at the Department of General Dentistry and Dental Public Health at the
University of Houston, School of Dentistry. I worked as an Assistant Professor of this department.

Pedro did an excellent job developing a video game to presented the students the opportunity to interact
and develop a community oral health plan to improve the dental health of underserve communities in a
rural areas. He works during three months in the development .Our project was completed in September
2013.

Pedro is a developer of a highest caliber, very creative. I have received many complimented for the video
game and we are initiating a pilot study to evaluate the impact of this type of technology in the learning

process of the dental students.

His work certainly exceeded my expectations. I highly recommended him and you are welcome to see
our video games and play it . Please don’t hesitate to contact me.

Sincerely,

Lina Vega
Western New York Dental Group
5618666387

DDS, MPH



